
        May 7, 2008 
 
 
File : SES-LIC-20080428-00496 
On behalf of : Starfish TV 
Regarding : Determination of 2-degree spacing analysis requirement for antenna 
 
Comment : Per prior FCC analysis of this antenna, no 2-degree spacing analysis is 
required. Our application is being made using a Vertex 3.8M DPC antenna. We are 
referencing the following license and file number as support: 
    
     File Ref : SES-LIC-20030403-00423 
     Lic # : E030073 
 
  


